
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF BOONVILLE 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Boonville will conduct a Public 

Hearing on Thursday, June 14, 2018 at 6:00pm in the Harvey E. Smith Municipal Building located at 108 

N. Carolina Ave., with an open session to follow. The hearing will be on the proposed Town budget for 

the 2018-2019 fiscal year. Copies of the proposed budget are available for review at Boonville Town Hall 

during normal business hours (Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm). The public is encouraged to review the 

proposed budget and make written or oral comments at the hearing.  

Kim Wells, Town Clerk 

Publish dates:  May 31, June 7 


